
 

 

Our reference: SM*/CB* 

23rd June 2020 

 

Dear Families, 

 

This month celebrates Pride 2020. I have included different resources including information about 

LGBTQ+ support for young people and how young people can celebrate Pride 2020 during the 

pandemic.  

 

I have also attached resources from Growing Against Violence (GAV). The current pandemic has 

highlighted an increase in online offenders targeting young people using social media platforms. GAV 

have created videos for parents/carers and young people to help ensure the community is safeguarded 

when using social media. 

 
Also included are resources from the Stem4 website to support families during COVID19 and a flyer 

from Merton Education Wellbeing Service who are now taking self-referrals from parents/carers. 

 
Stay safe and take care. 
 

S Morris 

 
Ms S Morris 
Student Wellbeing Coordinator  
 

 


